

Barford Primary School Barford Road, Birmingham, B160EF

Ofsted Sood Provider

Headteacher: Miss Joanne Davies

3: 0121 464 3765

Email: enquiry@barfordprimary.co.uk

11th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

YEAR 5 – OUTDOOR LEARNING WITH ROOTS TO FRUIT.

We are delighted to let you know that Year 5 will be taking their learning outside the classroom this term, working with Roots to Fruit in our nature area.

Each Wednesday, starting next week (**Wednesday 17th September**), both Year 5 classes will take part in practical, hands on activities in groups of 15. As Roots to Fruit sessions take place outside and will involve the children getting hands-on with soil and plants, we would like all children to wear appropriate comfortable, practical clothes:

- a sweatshirt
- jogging bottoms (no jeans)
- spare pair of outdoor shoes/wellingtons
- waterproof coat
- hat and gloves

On Roots to Fruit days only (Wednesday) the children will be allowed to come to school wearing these clothes. Children should also bring a plastic bag with their name on it.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the Year 5 staff.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Woolgar Assistant Headteacher KS2









